
 

 

 

 

 

January 4, 2019 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING OF PROPOSALS 

Metro Manila Subway Project - CP101 

The Procurement Service Special Bids and Awards Committee will conduct an activity for the 
project stated hereunder: 
 

Date and Time 
Reference No. and Name 

of Project 
Agenda 

 
January 7, 2018 

10:00 AM 
  

 Metro Manila Subway 
Project - CP101 

 

Submission and Receipt of 
Proposals 

January 11, 2018 
10:00 AM 

Opening of Proposals 

 
This notice serves to notify all stakeholders of the change in schedule of the opening of 
proposals for the above stated project from the 7th of January 2018 to the 11th of January 
2018. The schedule of submission of bids shall remain unchanged. 
  
For clarifications and other inquiries, you may call The Secretariat at 689-7750 loc. 4020, or 
email at pd6@ps-philgeps.gov.ph 
 
Thank you. 
  

 

 

 

ATTY. MICHELLE ANNE B. RECTO, LL.M. 

Vice Chairperson 

 

 

         

 


